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For immediate release 

 

Press Release 
Arkansas City man arrested by sheriff’s deputies for burglary 

Galbreath identified as suspect in Sept. 10 theft by Arkansas City police 

ARKANSAS CITY, Kan. (September 22, 2015) — An Arkansas City man was arrested Saturday by 
the Cowley County Sheriff’s Office in connection with a burglary and theft case in Arkansas City. 

Anthony Clayton Galbreath, 45, was arrested on suspicion of burglary and theft. 

He was transported to and booked Sunday into the Cowley County Jail, where he remained 
Tuesday morning in lieu of $6,000 bond through Cowley County District Court in Arkansas City. 

Sheriff’s deputies stopped a vehicle about 7:38 p.m. Saturday that matched a description that 
originated from a previous welfare check. 

The driver, Galbreath, had a suspended driver’s license. Since this was his first offense, a written 
citation was issued. 

However, during the process of checking his criminal history, deputies learned Galbreath was a 
suspect in a burglary case in Arkansas City. They contacted the Arkansas City Police Department, which 
requested that deputies arrest Galbreath. 

The case stems from an incident on Sept. 10 in the 400 block of South First Street. A guitar was 
stolen from a residence. No property was damaged in this incident. 

A defendant’s guilt or innocence is to be determined by a court of law. 
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